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The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

Punctuality 

We have noticed a significant increase in children being collected later than 3.30pm and 

also being dropped off at school later than 8.55am.  When this happens staff have to stay 

with your children when they should be doing other things and it also causes distress in the 

children who are arriving late for lessons or are waiting in the school reception area to be 

collected.  Please ensure all children are dropped off and collected at the correct time. 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 
child and class is to have at least 96% 
attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N - 89.2% 
Rec - 95.7% 
Yr 1 - 94.5% 
Yr 2 - 96.8% 
Yr 3 - 96.6% 
Yr 4 - 94.1% 
Yr 5 - 94.4% 
Yr 6 - 94% 
 
Well done Year 2! 

  

Uniform 

Please ensure children are wearing the 

correct uniform to school, which includes 

ALL black shoes or trainers.  Please also 

ensure they are wearing a school cardigan 

or jumper, which needs to be blue.  We 

thank you for your cooperation in this 

matter. 
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